
 

 

PEI Ltd.  3 Hasadnaot Herzliya Israel, P.O.B 2121, Zip Code 4612002 

 
Pei.co.il 9528-972 169 talmor@pei.co.il 

September 30, 2024 
Ref.: 317485 

To: All Tender Participants  

 
Dear Sir / Madam, 

 
Re: Public Tender No. PD23000821/ (the “Tender”) – Clarification  

The Company has received certain requests for clarification regarding the Tender, in accordance 
with Section 5.1 thereof, provided below (the “Questions”). Next to each Question is the Company’s 
answer, which shall be considered by the Company as authoritative. 

  Question  Answer  

1 Technical  For the welded pipes, is it allowed to quote HFW-
HFI-longitudinally welded (ERW) instead of LSAW 

ERW and LSAW accept 
 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Tender; we look forward to receiving your bids. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Eran Rheinisch 

Procurement and Engagements Department 


